
 

 

 
Date: May 30, 2024 
To: CLFLWD Board of Managers 
From: Mike Kinney, District Administrator 
Subject: State of the Watershed Event 

 
Background/Discussion 
 
The purpose of this discussion item is to provide a brief update on the progress of planning 
the 2024 State of the Watershed Event. Education and Outreach Coordinator, Adam Hjelm, is 
leading the planning efforts.  
 
After reviewing many dates and venues, the preliminary plan is to have the event take place 
on Monday, September 23rd at Lone Oak Grill in Forest Lake.  September 23rd is the actual 25th 
anniversary date of the CLFLWD establishment.  The event would run from 6 to 8 p.m. with a 
social (1/2) hour before the event, starting at 5:30 p.m.  A main focus of the event will be 
highlighting the District’s 25th anniversary.      
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